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30 January 2023

Dear Blaise Families,

We are writing to inform you of the INSET Day and return to school arrangements for April after the Easter

break.

Monday 17 April: INSET Day
Tuesday 18 April: Year 11 and the Resource Base return to school
Wednesday 19 April: Years 7, 8, 9, 10 return to school

A lot of the work that the staff complete on the INSET will be related to improvements in the school

curriculum. We teach a knowledge - rich curriculum at Blaise High School. This means that the knowledge

which we teach is carefully selected and intelligently sequenced to give students the very best chance of

climbing their own personal mountains to the very best Universities in the country or careers of their

choosing. We encourage all of our parents to review the subject curriculum maps here, and to regularly

discuss what students are learning with them.

Yours faithfully,

Jim Harvey

Deputy Headteacher

Aspiration – Integrity - Pride

http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk
https://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk/students/curriculum/curriculum

